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From: Kelli Lawrence [mailto:wineknows@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Borden‐Carleton gas station debate  

Hi 

I am against another gas station being allowed to operate in the Borden-Carleton area. There is already three gas 
stations supporting a variety of fuel choices along with various food and groceries.  

These small town businesses need your help to keep them running. Don't allow Murphy's to take away our 
town's family businesses who have been there for years.  

Kelli Lawrence  
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